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All Parents/Carers 
 
6th November 2011 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I have been asked by the Education Department to let you know about upcoming information events on the 
proposed move to a standardised 33 period week in secondary schools (you may have read in the press 
about this). Although of most immediate relevance to P7 parents/carers, those with younger children may 
well be interested, too. The events will be held in each secondary school as follows: 
 

School Meeting Date (2011) 

Braeview 22 November 

Baldragon 15 November 

Craigie 17 November 

Grove 14 November 

Harris 22 November 

Morgan 24 November 

Menzieshill 23 November 

St John’s 21 November 

St Paul’s 16 November 

 
Each Meeting will have a 7.00pm start but should finish by no later than 8.30pm. 
 
Parents/Carers are invited to come along to hear why this proposal is being made and to air their opinions. 
Although St Paul’s is our associated secondary, there would be no problem with you going to any of the 
other events if the date suited better. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
A. Macgregor 
Head Teacher   
 

   

St Clement’s R.C. Primary School 

Balgarthno Place 

Dundee 

DD2 4QG  

 
Tel: 01382 436692 

E-mail: st-clements@dundeecity.gov.uk 

Website : http://st-clements.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk 

Blog: http://tinyurl.com/666afbz 

Twitter : @stclementsps 
 

Director of Education  

           M. Wood 

 

       Head Teacher  

       A. Macgregor 
 

 

 


